
From: Danny Varat
To: jschilz@che.sc.govjschilz@che.sc.gov

Date: 9/20/2017 2:44:21 PM
Subject: Scholarships

From: finaid@bju.edu <finaid@bju.edu>
 
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 1:50:20 PM
 
To: KUNKEL, SARAH
 
Subject: Delay in LIFE Scholarship Money - BJU Financial Aid
 
We have been notified by the SC Commission on Higher Education that the expected LIFE Scholarship money 
will not be sent to eligible schools until late October. Funding has not yet been received from the State 
Legislature by the CHE.
 

Because your expected money will not be posted to your account until late October, your anticipated credit 
amount (if any) will not be available to you until that time. However, you may request an advance of $300, if 
needed. 
 

We will notify you as soon as the money is received and posted to your account.
 

Susan W. Young
 
Director, Student Financial Aid | Financial Aid Office
 
(864) 241-1637 | syoung@bju.edu
Bob Jones University | LEARN. LOVE. LEAD.​​
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